From: Robert Scirocco <bob@sciroccoesq.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:43 PM

To: Comments Mailbox

Subject: [External]Diversity Training for Attorneys.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Judiciary organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I'am not in favor of this at all. 1 am not a racist and don’t need to be preached to.

Robert A. Scirocco, Esq.

Certified by the Supreme Court of New Jersey as a Civil Trial Attorney Law Offices of Robert A.
Scirocco, P.C.

98 U.S. Highway 46, Suite 6

Budd Lake, NJ 07828

(P) 973-691-1188

(F) 973-691-3353

(C) 201-323-0300
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sciroccoesq.com%
2F&amp;data=02%7C01%7Ccomments.mbx%40njcourts.gov%7Cd1604d86038c4e24d4f108d8
5bfa59f7%7C1ef5b1f689de4be9ad70ch86a47f3b4b%7C0%7C0%7C637360478886802908&am
p;sdata=GlOwyDLgP8EK9ts5L0aXqvTJOhYBk2crEMKBQEhV4L4%3D&amp;reserved=0



